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Keppler Steve,
Personnel Manager,
World Wide Consultants
563, Atlantic Beach,
Florida-32224
8th January 2012
Dear Mr. Steve,
This is in the reference to the advertisement the newspaper on 5th January, mentioning about the vacancy for the Electricians. I would like to submit my candidature for the same post.
I have completed my graduation from the well known Oxford University. I was working in a Car Care Company for four years. Also, I have been hired many times with several construction companies for doing the electricity fitting work in buildings. Both of these have given me variety of experience.

I have enclosed my resume and testimonials. I look forward to hearing from you to discuss the position in more depth. Please feel free to contact me on 123-456-7890 at your own convenience and I will avail myself for an interview. I hope to hear from you soon.
Yours sincerely,
Michelle Right.
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